April 3, 1964

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

01l Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Arnold:

A Regulator has been installed on the following well since
the 1963 anmual deliverability test:

John A, Egan # 6 Hammond, 0-25-27-8
A comparison between the 1963 annual deliverability test and
the 196/ annual deliverability test is as follows:

# 6 Hammond
1963: 260 1964 402

Since the 1964 annual deliverability test more truly reflects
the deliverability of this well please consider the 1964 test

also as 1963 re-test and make allowable change to the 1964
annual test effective February 1, 1964.

Very truly yours,
John A, Egan

By: Wayne B, Smith, Agent
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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEG, NEW MEXICO

April 8, 19€4

John A. Egan
c/o W.B. Smith, fAgent
Farmington, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Smithd

Reference is made to your letter of April 3, 1564
concerning the 1964 deliverability test for the dohn A. Egan
#€ Hammond well located in Unit 0, Section 25-27N-5W.

The deliverability in the proration formula for this well
will be corrected to the 402 figure as shown by your testy
however the efrective date will be €0 days prior to the date
of receipt of the test which is April €, 19€4. This date
would be approximately Febraary 7, 19€4.

Fours very truly

Zmery C. Arnola
Supervisor, District #3
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